
Waikato District Council 
Infrastructure Submission Subcommittee  Hearing 1  Agenda: 5 November 2018

Agenda for a hearing of the Infrastructure Submission Subcommittee to be held in the Council 
Chambers, District Office, 15 Galileo Street, Ngaruawahia to be held on MONDAY 
5 NOVEMBER 2018 commencing at 1.00pm to hear and consider the appeal from NZ 
Silver Fern Rally. 

Information and recommendations are included in the reports to assist the committee in the decision making process and may not 
constitute Council’s decision or policy until considered by the committee. 

1. APOLOGIES AND LEAVE OF ABSENCE

2. CONFIRMATION OF STATUS OF AGENDA

3. DISCLOSURES OF INTEREST

4. REPORT

NZ Silver Fern Rally 2 

GJ Ion 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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Open Meeting 

To Infrastructure Submission Subcommittee 
From Gavin Ion  

Chief Executive 
Date 2 November 2018 

Chief Executive Approved Y 
Reference # INF2018 
Report Title NZ Silver Ferns Rally  

1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The purpose of this report is to provide background information regarding the NZ Silver 
Ferns for an application for a rally.   

The road closure request is for Otorohaea Trig Road on Friday 23 November 2018 from 
9am-11am and Kawhia Road on Saturday 24 November 2018 from 7:50am-12:50pm.   

2. RECOMMENDATION

THAT the report from the Chief Executive be received; 

AND THAT the Infrastructure Submission Subcommittee has full delegation to 
hear the upcoming appeal and an informed decision be made regarding the 
upcoming proposed Rally.   

3. ATTACHMENTS

 Appeal by applicant – Attachment A
 Original application – Attachment B
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From: URG GM [mailto:gm@urg.co.nz]  
Sent: Thursday, 25 October 2018 3:15 p.m. 
To: Anisha McPhee 
Cc: Gary De la Rue; John Brown; Peter Martin 
Subject: Re: NZ Silver Fern Rally Application 

  

Our appeal is as follows. 

 We would like to appeal the decision regarding the declining of our road closure request for 
Otorohaea Trig Road on Friday 23 November 2018 from 9am-11am and Kawhia Road on 
Saturday 24 November 2018 from 7:50am-12:50pm.   

The Otorohaea Trig Road is only for two hours on a Friday morning and we have already 
spoken to all residents and the quarry - all of whom have agreed with the written 
request,  As always should access be required by emergency services we would allow 
access.  This closure was designed to give our six international entrants a chance to check all 
their operating systems are working before the event proper starts. It is not part of our rally 
route so if the road does need to be opened for any reason we can quickly do so. 9-11:00am 
was chosen as a time given that most traffic using this road for a morning commute will 
have already been through.  

We have been approved a road closure by Otorohanga District Council on Kawhia Road from 
7:50am-12:50pm from its boundary with your Council into Raglan Road to 300mts with its 
intersection with SH1.  In light of this we believe that the potential disruption to Kawhia 
Road will be less if we were to begin this stage from Pipiwharauroa Trail as requested 
through your Council.  To begin this stage from your boundary with Otorohanga District 
Council, it will result in traffic travelling a further distance to then be turned around in 
Kawhia Road, and traffic be restricted regardless.  

 We have 45 2WD classic cars, primarily Escorts, entered in the Silver Fern Rally so the 
impact on the road should be relatively insignificant.  We are able to offer escorts for 
residents during the road closures.   

We look forward to discussing this with the relevant Committee. 
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